
 

    
 

FOI_0871_2022-23 – FOI Request Concerning – Declaration 
Of Conformity 
 
 

1. I am requesting the Regulation (EU) 2016/425 Declarations of Conformity for all type 
IIR surgical masks provided as PPE to staff since 15 June 2020. Regulation (EU) 
2016/425 states that the Declarations of Conformity must be provided physically with 
the PPE or a weblink printed on the PPE packaging. Which means if the PPE 
provided is legally complaint, then the Declarations of Conformity will be readily 
accessible. 

 
All 11R masks are provided by the national NHS/DHSC PPE route they hold all the 
information on whether the declarations were provided physically or by website link on the 
packaging. 
 
As a Trust we have no control of the brands ordered or received and would only be able to 
provide this information on any current brands we are holding from the route mentioned 
above. 

 
 
 
 


